
                                    Maths 

 

We will begin the term by investigating measurement. 

We will estimate, measure and compare different 

lengths, masses and capacities, and revise our use of 

standard metric units (metres, millimetres, litres, 

kilograms etc.) We will develop our ability to convert 

between different units (eg. 0.73m = 73cm = 730mm), 

and will then use these skills to solve measure problems. 

We will also explore the measurement of time, learning 

to read clocks and calculate time intervals. Later in the 

term, we will move on to develop our use of bar charts, 

pictograms and line graphs to present data. We will 

identify the difference between discrete and continuous 

data and use this to decide which type of graph to use.  

Computing 
 

Our focus in our next unit of work will be on developing 

our research skills. We will use precise questions and 

search strings to help us find the information we             

want, and learn to quickly scan and sort pages to           

find those that are most useful to us. 



Computing 
 

• It’s Safer Internet Day on February 11th, so this 

is a good opportunity for us all to talk about the 

way that we stay safe online. This year’s focus is 

on avoiding online scams - you can find our more 

at saferinternet.org.uk/ 

                                    Maths 
 

So much of what we do in class depends on the recall of 

tables facts, so it would be brilliant if you could work on 

these at home. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

• Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

• Looking for numbers in that table in the world around 

you - on doors, car number plates, in phone numbers 

or when you’re out shopping.   
 

• Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or water-

on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

• Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


